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To: Roger B. Marks, Chair, IEEE 802.16
From:  Hyeon Woo Lee, Chair, TTA PG05 International Coordination Ad Hoc
Date: January 12, 2004

Reference: None

Dear Dr. Roger B. Marks,

The purpose of this liaison letter was two folds : one is to give IEEE 802.16 an update on the
progress of standardization in TTA PG05, Korea, and the other is to advocate opening dialogue
between the two groups aiming at future possible collaboration.

Motivated by demand and the need for Portable Internet Service (PIS) in Korea, TTA PG05 is
developing a standard that  to be optimized for high speed wireless internet access applications.
Recent progress includes the following:
- Organization :  TTA PG05 has currently two working groups (Radio Access, Service and

Network) and two Ad Hoc groups (IPR, International Coordination)
- Some key issues (schedule, service requirements, radio parameters) are being discussed.
- According to the schedule, TTA PG05 is planning to finalize the standard by the end of 2nd

quarter, 2004.

Meanwhile, we understand that your group has been working extensively on the mobile WMAN
that can be highly advocated for mobile internet applications. Recognizing the mutual interests
between our two organizations, we propose to begin dialogue for possible discussion and
collaboration.

Sincerely,

Hyeon Woo Lee
Chair, TTA PG05 International Coordination Ad Hoc

Cc:  Daehyoung Hong ,Chair,  PG05, dhong@ccs.sogang.ac.kr
Chung Gu Kang,Vice-Chair,  PG05, ccgkang@korea.ac.kr

      Jeong Soo Kim, Vice-Chair, PG05 International Coordination AdHoc, kjs612@lge.com


